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From: Doyle, Daniel

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2010 8:15 AM
To: Ashley, Donnie; Eccleston, Charles
Subject: PSEG to request ESP for Salem-Hope Creek site

Categories: Salem Hope Creek

I read this in the Inside NRC newsletter this morning and wanted to pass it along in case you hadn't seen it...

http://www.internal.nrc.gov/lRM/LIBRARY/eiournal/pdf/in/in100201 .pdf
(on page 12)

PSEG to request ESP for Salem-Hope Creek site
An application for an early site permit will be submitted to NRC in May for one or two new nuclear units at the
Salem-Hope Creek plant site in New Jersey, PSEG Nuclear spokesman Joe Delmar said January 25...
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